
18.01.2022  

Submission – Office of the Lieutenant Governor  

 

1. No significant change to my responsibilities at Chief of Staff. 
 

2. No staff were seconded. 
 

3. The Office of the Lieutenant-Governor (OLG) have monitored closely GoJ COVID-19 
response measures and adjusted to continue BAU when appropriate. 

 
4. No 

 
5. Performance is not measured 

 

6. System of self-assessment/KPI not employed at the OLG. 
 

7. N/A 
 

8. The use of IT technology to ‘work from home’ has improved OLG business continuity 
and resilience. 
 

9. Monitor continuously COVID situation and adjust working practices i.e. Routine 
LFT/shift/rotas accordingly. 
 

10. N/A 
 

11. N/A 
 

12. N/A 
 


